To Senator Wagner and the Senate Rules Committee,

Voting should accurately reflect the will of the people. Although our current system of voting has mostly managed to do that; we can
do better. Ranked choice voting is the most straightforward way to improve upon our existing system. By allowing voters to rank
their choices we get a better representation of their preferences. People can feel free to vote for a less competitive candidate
without fear of wasting their vote. This might seem like a small thing if the candidate still doesn't have a very good chance but
ranked choice voting gives that candidate a chance. That chance can encourage more people to become engaged in the process
and bring their thoughts to the marketplace of ideas.

Please support a full and more detailed accounting of the will of the people by supporting SB791.

Thank you,
Jared Zielinski



